January 8, 1973

Mr. A, L. Forter, Jr.

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Case Number 4875
Dear Mr. Porter:

In reference to Case Number 4875 that was set for hearing on December
19th and was delayed upon our request of December 15, 1972, ESH
Corporation respectfully requests that the application and case be dis-
missed. Since we were not able to work out a satisfactory agreement
with Amerada Hess Corporation, we have presently abandoned our

plans to convert the well to a saltwater disposal well and the well will
be plugged and abandoned.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
- 3.44?,/,!‘2,:_3» . i s N

Gordon G. Marcum, II

GGM:dw

cc: Mr. Joe D. Ramey Mr. G. F. Dewhurst
Supervisor, District 1 Amerada Hess Corporation
Oil Consgervation Commission Drawer 817
Post Office Box 1980 Seminole, Texas 79360

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
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